
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 1st December 2024 This is a House Group week  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List: Pat and Clive, Richard, Alison, Donna, Ron, David, Hilda, Christine, 
John, Ian, Simon, Julie, Moira, Val T, Alan. 
 

Church Office  01253 823904 // allsaintsanchorsholme@gmail.com 
Vicar Rev. Anthony Barnshaw 01253 858654 // anthony.barnshaw@btinternet.com 

www.allsaintsanchorsholme.com Charity no. 1132756 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Sunday 24th November 2024  

Mon 25th 19.30 Nexus 19.30 
 

Table Tennis 
 

Tue 26th 10.00 
13.30 

Olive Branch 
Prayer 613 

19.00 Pop Up Ukes 

Wed 27th   13.15 
 

Toddlers 

Thu 28th 10.00 
13.30 

Bereavement meeting 
Prayer 613 

14.00 Dorcas 

Fri 29th 10.00 
13.00 

Prayer Meeting 
Connect More 

18.00 
19.30 

Friday Kids 
Youth Club 

Sat 30th  
 

   

Sun 1st 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

15.00 
18.30 

Memorial Service 
Contemporary Carols 

 

Mon 2nd   19.30 Table Tennis 
 

Tue 3rd 10.00 
 

Olive Branch 
 

  

Wed 4th   13.15 
 

Toddlers 

Thu 5th 10.00 
 

Footsteps   

Fri 6th 10.00 
13.00 

Prayer Meeting 
Connect More 

18.00 
19.30 

Friday Kids 
Youth Club 

Sat 7th  
 

   

Sun 8th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

  

 



 
 

 
 
Thank you so much for the kind words, cards and prayers received whilst I 
have been recovering from surgery. These have been greatly appreciated. 
Much love Val Campbell  
 
Christingle Making Volunteers needed please for Monday 23/12 @10am. To 
help with assembling the Christingles for the Christmas Eve service - mince 
pies and a brew will be provided - Jacqui Green 07530 358724 
 



 
 

 



Assisted dying- a Christian doctor’s view and response 
The current law is the only way to safeguard vulnerable people from being 
pressured to requesting assisted dying.  
Please pray, and act urgently (contact your MP) before the Parliament debate 
on 29th November 2024. 
 
https://youtu.be/WWxAJ3Y0wjc?si=8DRGJB_ksmqhw1zj 
 
Please pray and act urgently to ensure: 
1) The UK government does not change the existing law. 
2) The public understands the existing law already allows people with mental 
capacity to refuse medical treatment. Doctors already do not have to offer 
futile treatment to prolong dying.  
3) If palliative care is available to everyone, then nobody will die in pain. 
4) More Christians to speak up and ask their MPs to represent their views. 
Consider emailing your MP today to voice your concerns. 
Phone your MP to request a meeting before 29th November 2024. 
Your MP details can be found here- https://members.parliament.uk 
What we say and do in the next few days may have a huge impact to help 
safeguard vulnerable people for generations to come in the UK. 
 

 


